
Dear Mrs Ramsden 

  

I am in receipt of your letter dated 18th April. 

  

A number of your questions have been covered in the SNP council manifesto. 

  

In order to give you a full response I will discuss some of your points with colleagues 

as your questions are related to a council administration. On a personal point of view 

I am aware that we have to provide services that are in line with budgets, service 

requirements and we have the staff to deliver. 

  

I am not sure how much dialogue there has been with UNISON and the 

administration of the council but I would hope that if the SNP are the new 

administration, appropriate communication is put in place for the well being of 

residents and council staff. 

  

Regards 

  

John 

 

 

John 

 

Cllr John B. Cox 

Banff and District Ward 

Aberdeenshire Council 

 


